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But the books on the mechanics of language will likely bore you to death right now. Writing a book is like a
business and every great business is started with a plan. They typically describe themselves in one of three
stages: 1. You can check out affordable courses like Udemy or Write Your Book. Then if I fall behind on my
plan, I have the cover design staring me down. Inside you'll find: The basic principles of how to write well
How to avoid the common pitfalls that immediately turn a reader off. Whether you are writing blog posts,
e-books, magazine articles or novels, having the skills to deftly tell a story will make you both memorable and
in-demand as a writer. And then get writing. Some courses have no instructor feedback. Ready to improve
your business writing? Naked and Drunk is about two-thirds biographical and about one-third writing lessons.
Who doesn't love a great story where the happy ending is the person sitting in front of you? It's amazing what
you can accomplish when you shut off your email, voicemail and contact from the world for a single day.
Offer a complimentary speaking gig to organizations that order in bulk. Because mastering the craft of writing
depends upon your continuing education as a writer. Give people a reason to order. I wrote my most recent
book, Reach! Do a quick web search to locate a ton of companies that can help with self-publishing. You
know your writing needs work â€” lots of work â€” but you are compelled to keep writing because you feel
powerless to staunch the flow. Read it after the storytelling books. Yes, writing is a solitary craft. Good
writing has a rhythm, that deliberate cadence the writer creates in your mind as you read. It changes your
writing. Books have an uncanny power to teach us, to transport us, to move us light years beyond our ordinary
lives. The first book that I self-published, Playbook to Healthy Time Management, took me three years to
write. You get to interact and learn with other writers, via online communities, which helps you learn quickly
and build new relationships if you find writing lonely. Brutal Honesty First, you need to cultivate a brutal, raw
honesty. And just like that piece of sea glass, nobody is quite like you. Too money-grabbing for you? How
will you organize your day to weave in your writing? A few weeks in a newsroom with a couple of crusty
copyeditors exploded that attitude. Google may not have all the answers. You have several half-read writing
books stacked up on your nightstand, several more squirreled away in a desk drawer and a dozen more on your
Amazon wish list. Books about being a writer â€” how to navigate the unique inner life of a writer. The
change in your writing will be dramatic and permanent. Try on a few silly new rituals, like writing poetry by
candlelight or stream-of-conscious journaling in the pre-dawn hours to change up your point of view. If an
online writing tutor uses your writing as an example for the class, it can help you gain visibility.


